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The Secretary General of the Organization of Turkic States, Ambassador Kubanychbek Omuraliev 
and the Director General of the International Labour Organization (ILO), Mr. Gilbert F. Houngbo 
convened in Geneva to explore avenues of collaboration and strengthen ties between their 
organizations.

The meeting, held on May 19, 2023, focused on identifying potential areas of cooperation and 
expressing mutual commitment to advancing their relationship in the coming period.

During the meeting, both parties engaged in constructive discussions, highlighting the shared 
values and objectives that underpin their respective organizations. Recognizing the importance of 
international cooperation, they emphasized the potential benefits that could arise from 
collaboration in various areas of common interest.
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